From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - Eb-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 11:10:45 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 10:36 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Anna Paparis

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I hope Enbridge's application is declined. Without notice or explanation, Enbridge recently increased my bill by
60%. I do not believe these increases are justified and are merely more gouging of customers during an already
difficult time (pandemic, recession).

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





